
 

COVID-19 (“Coronavirus”) UPDATE 

March 12, 2020 

 Our Company, including Tidewater Inn, Tidewater House and Hunters’ 

Tavern, is devoted to protecting the health and well-being of all who visit our facilities.  

The safety of our guests and staff is always our top priority. We are actively monitoring 

the latest information from the CDC, WHO and EPA regarding the spread of COVID-

19 (“coronavirus”) and are proactively implementing measures to supplement our 

already vigorous cleaning protocols.  

These measures include but are not limited to: 

 Use of cleaning and sanitizing agents on the approved EPA list as effective in 

preventing the spread of Coronavirus in Tidewater Inn guestrooms and public 

spaces as well as our food and beverage outlets, spa and catering facilities  

 Placing hand sanitizer dispensing stations ASAP in high-traffic, visible areas 

such as entrances, exits and lobbies 

 Increased frequency of touchpoint wipe downs including doorways, railings, 

door push plates and hardware, remote controls, elevators, etc. 

 Encouraging guests and staff alike to follow standard CDC guidelines to stop 

the spread of infectious agents including vigorous hand washing, limiting 

interpersonal touching, and staying home if not well 

We will continue to monitor this situation and provide further updates as needed or as 

required by Federal, State or Local Agencies. 

Thank you for your understanding!  

 

Tidewater Inn Management 


